The 2012 Anti-Terrorism Advisory Council (ATAC) and Area Maritime
Security Council (AMSC) will be held on Tuesday, October 30, 2012 at
the Lamar University John Gray Center.

Our guest speaker will be Ovie Carroll from the Cybercrime Lab at the Department of Justice to
discuss cyber security. Ovie Carroll has over 20 years of federal law enforcement experience.
Ovie was a special agent for the Air Force Office of Special Investigations (AFOSI) and Chief of
the Washington Field Office Computer Investigations and Operations Branch responsible for
investigating all national level computer intrusions into USAF computer systems. Following his
career with the AFOSI he was the Special Agent in Charge of the Postal Inspector General's
computer crimes unit where he was responsible for all computer intrusion investigations and
for providing all computer forensic analysis in support of USPS-OIG investigations. Ovie is
currently the Director for the Cybercrime Lab at the Department of Justice, Computer Crime
and Intellectual Property Section (CCIPS) and an adjunct professor at George Washington
University teaching computer crime investigations. In addition to his career fighting computer
crime, Ovie has conducted investigations into a variety of offenses including murder, fraud,
bribery, theft, gangs and narcotics.

Additional details will be forthcoming.



